
 

 
July 2024 

 
Welcome to September 2024 and Meet the Teachers 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As we welcome you back to the start of the new school year, we’d like to invite you to come and meet the 
class teachers to say hello whilst having a coffee and a chat.  

The teachers will also talk to you about the curriculum being taught and share with you how you can 
support from home. 

These informal meetings will take place in the upper school hall where refreshments will be served . 

• Wednesday 11th September 9am – 9.45am Year 1 
• Wednesday 11th September 2.30pm - 3.15pm Year 4 
• Thursday 12th September 9am – 9.45am   Year 2 
• Friday 13th September 9am – 10am Year 3 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rebecca Turner 
Head Teacher 

  

 

 


